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Tom & Ruth Denlinger Prayer Requests - August 2019
Serving with www.lightshineministries.org for the past 24 years

our new garage is “dried in” for the winter till we finish it in the 
Spring of 2020. One year ago, that building site was a wooded area.  
When this 28’x60’ building is completed, it will house our vehicles 
and tools as well as feed and house our team members for a couple 
years till we build a larger place to large our teams coming in and 
out of Alaska.  All GLORY to God for all He provided!

Someone recently asked me what our base will be used for. It’s a 
pretty simple explanation.  After flying for approximately 10 hours 
from the east coast, our teams are driven less than an hour to our 
base, given a good night’s sleep and a hardy breakfast in the morning. The next day, they are fresh 
to drive another couple hundred miles to their assignment in the interior of Alaska. Most of our 
teams drive over 500 miles to and from their missionary assignments in Alaska and some many 
more than that.  We are thankful for the ability to finally keep our vehicles, trailers and tools inside. 
But this new tool has an even greater value to me. The ability to bless others and challenge them 
to embrace the calling that God has on their lives is such a blessing to me. When you look at these 

Hello Everyone!

This year has been a very productive season of growth for us. It did not 
come without some challenges though. Spending 5 weeks in Alaska definitely 
set me back in monthly support but more on that later.  But we have a new 
building on our missionary base and we are very, very thankful for what has 
been accomplished. Please take time to visit our website and watch the video 
report for June 2019. We had almost $80,000 come in for this project and 

men in this photo, you see men who were obedient to go! 
And in going, they blessed many others and were blessed 
themselves. This is the dynamic and exciting ministry of the 
Body of Christ. You need to know that the leadership God 
has given me is all about serving and blessing people. In do-
ing so, the Kingdom of our LORD Jesus Christ is advanced 
and lives are changed forever.  Thank you for helping me 
lead this ministry.

I sent this letter out to those of you who have supported 
LightShine or my wife, Ruth and I in the past.  Would you 
please pray for us?  We know the power of prayer and 

see it as a vital part of what we do.  As we get older, our senior prayer intercessors are slowly, one 
by one, going to be with Jesus and we need more intercessors to stand with us as leaders in Light-
Shine.  We cannot emphasize enough the need for brothers and sister to simply pray for us. Pray 
for God to give us His wisdom, revelation and favor.

But honestly, I have to do a little bit of “catch up” in raising support to replenish what I have used 
from our general fund for my salary.  I continue to work for LightShine Ministries on a weekly basis 
doing most of the media and publicity work that connects people with news and information that 
our teams are doing. Please consider making a donation for my support .  Thank you so much!

Tom Denlinger - Ministry Director - 717.314.7760 (cell)  
My Email: lightshinealaska@comcast.net
Make any checks payable to:    LightShine Ministries    P.O. Box 777   Mount Joy, PA   17552


